

	HR: The Newport News School Division does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, creed, marital status, age, or disability in its programs, activities, or employment practices as required by the Title VI, Title VII, Title IX, Section 504, and ADA regulations. The Human Resources Supervisor, at 12507 Warwick Boulevard, Newport News, VA 23606, (757--881-5061), is responsible for coordinating the division’s efforts to meet its obligations under Section 504, Title IX, the ADA, and their implementing regulations.


